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INITIATIVE TO COMBAT CHILD ABUSE BEFORE IT STARTS 
 
Ottawa, June 7, 1999 - The Champions for Children Foundation announced 
today the creation of Pillars of Prevention of Child Abuse. An 
innovative solution designed to stop child abuse before it starts, 
Pillars of Prevention is introducing 10 new programs to protect 
children at risk. 
 
"In our region, more than $37 million is spent each year on picking up 
the broken pieces of children’s lives after they have been abused, and 
less than $1 million on preventing it from ever happening at all," said 
Peter Reid, Chairman of the Board of the Champions for Children 
Foundation.  
 
Mr. Reid explained, "The only way to reach children before abuse occurs 
is to embrace prevention - $1 dollar on prevention today saves $7 in 
future health care, social services, remedial education, welfare and 
crime control costs." "With the new millennium at our door, it is time 
for society to change its approach to stop child abuse by making 
prevention an absolute priority. This will be our legacy to the 
millennium generation and their children." 
 
Pillars of Prevention of Child Abuse is calling upon the business 
community to take an active role in ensuring the children of today are 
the healthy, productive leaders of tomorrow. The programs will be 
delivered in three separate Pillars over the next three years. 
Corporate support is key in raising an initial $185,000 for Pillar One, 
named: Breaking the Cycle of Abuse. It ensures that programs such as 
Hot Meals and Dare to Dream are available to the children and youth who 
depend on them. "100 cents out of every dollar raised will go directly 
to support these programs, there is no administration burden incurred," 
emphasized Mr. Reid. 
 
Behind the closed doors of more than 5,000 family homes in Ottawa-
Carleton, children are learning that loving means being let down and 
that trusting hurts. Over 10,000 children in our very own community 
will learn this year that family life means being neglected, 
physically, emotionally or sexually abused. And the numbers continue to 
grow. 
 



Leading the committee that will build financial support for Pillars of 
Prevention is Ms. Grete Hale, Chairperson of Morrison & Lamothe. A 
long-standing community leader and strong advocate for the less 
fortunate, Ms. Hale accepted the position of Honorary Chair of the 
Pillars of Prevention saying, "It is an honour for me to play a role to 
help the children in this region grow up in a happy, healthy and safe 
environment."  
 
"I am aware of the pressures families today are faced with. Less 
support and more demands can put some at greater risk of taking 
frustrations and fears out on each other.  
 
I believe we have a responsibility to the children, to make Ottawa-
Carleton a safe place to live." said Ms. Hale. 
 
Setting the example for the business community is Mr. Rod Bryden who, 
on behalf of the Ottawa Senators Hockey Club, accepted the1998 Champion 
for Children Most Valuable Player for Kids Award and supports the 
Pillars of Prevention of Child Abuse initiative.  
 
"I believe that business leaders and individuals have a responsibility 
to play a leadership role in making our community a safer place for 
children. This means we need to be actively involved in initiatives 
that can contribute to breaking the cycle of abuse. The Pillars of 
Prevention program can be a significant factor in changing the lives of 
young people at risk in our community. I hope that the business 
community will make a special effort to help Champions for children in 
achieving this goal." said Mr. Bryden. 
 
Pillars of Prevention will be rolled out over the next three-years by 
the Champions for Children Foundation, an organization that believes 
children have the right to grow up in families where they feel loved, 
safe and secure. To this end, the Foundation raises funds to support 
child abuse prevention programs administered by the Children’s Aid 
Society of Ottawa-Carleton. 
 


